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This is to certify that Prof. Adam Cassels, native speakers teacher, provided 

comprehensive editing services (amending, polishing and rewriting) for review article  

entitled “Recent advances in non-invasive Magnetic Resonance Imaging assessment of 

Hepatocellular Carcinoma” (ID: 39011)  by Ippolito D et al, which is under consideration 

for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

The edit has achieved Grade B in language evaluation. 
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